April 2,2013 T
Mr. J.R. Fullmer

Nest Egg Ventures APP w
820 W. Tomichi Ave. R03 2

Gunnison, CO 81230
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Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety :

1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Gold Eagle Notice of Intent (NOI), File P-2013-001 Technical Review Letter
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Dear Mr. Oswald,

I submit the following answers to the concerns listed in your letter dated March 19, 2013.

1. Location of the claim is R 3% E, and not as we had stated in our application as
beingin R 3 E.

2. Enclosed is a larger, more explanatory map of the working area.
3. All work activity will be limited to the portal area of the Gold Eagle claim.

4. The disturbance in opening the portal is into a solid rock hillside where dirt and

" rock has been placed over the portal. This will be taken out and no other soil or
material will come from above. The rock and soil taken from the portal (approx.
10 — 15 ton) will be placed in a dam structure in a small turnaround area that will
stop any possible outflow of water from the portal. This area is about 30 — 50 feet
away from the portal. The adit in our estimation will be dry because of a 200
connecting adit which was driven in underneath and connected by a raise. This
lower adit is approximately 120" below the main adit and should drain the upper
adit. However, there will be containment at the upper adit.

5. There will be no need whatsoever for any improvements on the existing road to
get to the site.

Again, thank you for your consideration in this regard.
Respectfully,
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J.R. Fullmer,
Nest Egg Ventures
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